
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: LD/ED/cc/Sea Life Centre visit 

 

2nd March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Your child is invited to attend a trip to The Sea Life Centre in Birmingham on Monday 4th May 2020.  

 

They will travel by coach and pupils will depart at 9.00 am and return by 1.30 pm.  This will be an 

important part of the GCSE course and an opportunity for your child to gather photographs of sea 

creatures for their current project ‘Under the Sea’.  

 

Pupils are required to wear full school uniform for the trip.  

 

The cost of the trip is £13 and payment needs to be made via your Wisepay account by Monday 16th 

March 2020.   If your child currently receives free school meals, there will be no charge for the trip.  

 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to school reception by Monday 16th March 2020.  

 

If you have any queries, please contact Miss Dutton (Teacher of Art). 

 

 

Yours sincerely       

 

 
 

Ms L Draycott      

Headteacher   

 

 

Art GCSE, Sea Life Centre, Birmingham – Monday 4th May 2020 

 

Pupil Name: __________________________________________  Form: _______________ 

 

I give consent for my child to attend The Sea Life Centre in Birmingham on Monday 4th May 2020. 

Please tick the relevant box: 

 

o I have made payment of £13 via my Wisepay account 

o My child receives free school meals. 

 

Signed:  ______________________________________________  Date: _______________ 

 

Art GCSE 

Sea Life Centre, Birmingham 

Monday 4th May 2020 

 


